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It is vital that the new rules include the proposed changes to Rule 3001 and the new Rule 3002.1. In
states such as ours, which have no consumer protection, the bankruptcy code is, in many cases, the
only thing standing between the debtor and predatory lenders. It is vital for the future of this country
that all parties, including the creditors, be compelled to abide by the bankruptcy laws that all others
have been forced to obey forever.
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